
 YEAR 5 Pratchett Weekly letter 

Another week has gone by. 

 Hope you are keeping yourselves well and completing your home 

learning tasks. I miss you all a lot and hope you are all spending quality 

time with your families. 

Last week’s riddle/puzzle was 

A father, father, son and son went duck hunting. They captured 

three ducks. Each of then captured a duck. None of them captured 

the same duck. How could this have happened? 

I hope with your family and friends you figured it out that they were 

only three people. A grandfather, a father and a son. 

This week I leave you with a poem 

 

Take care and enjoy Easter! 

 


